Little Acorns Safeguarding Flowchart

Childcare providers are not experts in child protection therefore all concerns must be referred to the WHSCT, who hold statutory duty to ensure the welfare of a child and they must investigate allegations of abuse. 

Concerns are reported immediately to the Designated Child Protection Officer 


Katie Taylor (02871308058)


Or the Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer


Christine Gillespie (02871308058)








Designated Child Protection Officer will make contact with and follow advice from 


The Gateway Team (02871314090) 


or 


Regional Emergency Social Work Services (0289504999)








An adult (staff member, parent, volunteer/student) has a concern relating to the safety or welfare of a child


Record factual details, including exact language used by child, in the event of a disclosure, date & time








